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SUB-DISTRICT PUBLIC 

SPEAKING 

January 27th two MWU FFA 

members participated in 

Sub-District Public 

Speaking. 

 

 
   

 
STATE DEGREE AND 

OFFICER BOOK 

SUBMITION  

January 31st MWU had 

eight State FFA Degree 

and two officer book 

submissions.   

  

         

 

   

 

 

 

SUB-DISTRICT PUBLIC SPEAKING  
On January 27th, two MWU FFA members participated in the Sub-District 

Public Speaking Contest. Bryce Buehrer preformed in Advanced Prepared 

Public Speaking CDE with his topic on “The Importance of Bolts in 

Agriculture.” He placed first in the county. Ian Hoffman participated in the 

Extemporaneous Public Speaking CDE. In this contest he had to draw a 

topic and was required to write a speech in 30 minutes, between 4 an 6 

minutes long. He then presented this to a panel of judges and placed 1st in 

the county. Ian Hoffman will be moving on to District competition on 

Febuary 8th in a virtual contest. We wish him the best of luck! 
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Above:  

State Degree applicants: Leanna 

Baker, Bryce Buehrer, Ian Hoffman, 

Alex Horton, Hunter Leupp, Joe 

Reamsnyder, Laurynn Weiland, and 

Matthew Wyse.  

Below: 

Officer Book applicants: Kodi Brenner, 

Treasurer, and Bryce Buehrer, Reporter.  

 

 

  

UPCOMING EVENTS: 
 

    

2/8 
D1 Public Speaking 

 

2/18 
State and American 

Degree Evaluation - 

State Level 

2/20-27 
National FFA Week 
  

 2/26 
Ag Apprecation Day – 

FFA Officers Only 

 

 Officer Books and State Degree Applications: 

This year we set a new record of 8 State Degree applications. Those members included Leanna 

Baker, Bryce Buehrer, Ian Hoffman, Alex Horton, Hunter Leupp, Joe Reamsnyder, Laurynn 

Weiland, and Matthew Wyse. They first submitted these for evaluations on January 7th for Sub-

District Evaluations, then again on January 15th for District Evaluation. On January 31st the 

applications were submitted for Regional Evaluation and, if approved, will move to State 

Evaluation. Results should be given at the end of February.  

This year our Treasurer, Kodi Brenner, and Reporter, Bryce Buehrer, submitted their officer books. 

These will be evaulated at the Regional level the first week of February. If awarded with a gold 

rating, Kodi and Bryce will be recognized at the virtual Ohio State FFA Convention in May.  

 

https://www.facebook.com/millcreekwestunityffachapter/photos/pcb.928351647515373/928351340848737/?type=3&__tn__=HH-R&eid=ARCxE_aiNdeWXICcZUQKycGEd95tlJm6Tz5iu1vozSBdRATEPMcSo9oOBpCu5myyhpTsmIN5-FkycUnd&__xts__%5B0%5D=68.ARBwVv_mtclaZRbzwWhgpoLwjpybUr2pAbwO8AHwfi2g8fvRkiiJIMjAjJLq4CCN-4YqvzpFHlIdrbslIy6r9VuWEguq47FpK-tLWfzPkMHVFXtpaU54nBeJ_0ogB5bNSLKQG8ld9yDTrgUan3nYUE6rFbV5rAkBWnBYAqhLlEn-_uxLsY0VTbg56tAjZtVPwd-NOO7ijBSpxU9yihdQrCFkVQxGDHBZAZBIdqjlSjH3dEaOXHfaWCMf2UoSTPQyGIb1g6AGlCR2X3dZnKOzE71KrK60Qng6An4_On_L8DskVV-B144Kqx-NrKfBcr8gWInazOrKKwkdy9w6LAIl1KI
https://www.facebook.com/millcreekwestunityffachapter/photos/pcb.928351647515373/928351340848737/?type=3&__tn__=HH-R&eid=ARCxE_aiNdeWXICcZUQKycGEd95tlJm6Tz5iu1vozSBdRATEPMcSo9oOBpCu5myyhpTsmIN5-FkycUnd&__xts__%5B0%5D=68.ARBwVv_mtclaZRbzwWhgpoLwjpybUr2pAbwO8AHwfi2g8fvRkiiJIMjAjJLq4CCN-4YqvzpFHlIdrbslIy6r9VuWEguq47FpK-tLWfzPkMHVFXtpaU54nBeJ_0ogB5bNSLKQG8ld9yDTrgUan3nYUE6rFbV5rAkBWnBYAqhLlEn-_uxLsY0VTbg56tAjZtVPwd-NOO7ijBSpxU9yihdQrCFkVQxGDHBZAZBIdqjlSjH3dEaOXHfaWCMf2UoSTPQyGIb1g6AGlCR2X3dZnKOzE71KrK60Qng6An4_On_L8DskVV-B144Kqx-NrKfBcr8gWInazOrKKwkdy9w6LAIl1KI

